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November Highlights 

This month, we wrapped up the fall semester with
some exciting socials, fundraisers, and community
service events! We held our sixth and final GBM of
the year, which included a presentation from Tech

Data and an interactive LinkedIn workshop,
organized by our VP of Professional Development,

Isabelle. Our top point earners, Maddie Odenweller,
Brooke Rossman, Morgan Fox, and Lauren Witte,

were also recognized for all of their hard work this
semester! We are so grateful for all of our

wonderful members and cannot wait to share what
is in store for the upcoming spring semester!

Photos by Casalyn Gamble & Jessica Green

November
Recap:

Fall GBM 6

Mill Creek Horse Farm

Volunteering Event

Henna Social

Pop Up Plaza

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser

March of Dimes Color

March

Mentor/Mentee Tailgate

Social

Chipotle Fundraiser

Movie Social
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Community Service

Alone, we can do so little;
together we can do so much.

- Helen Keller

A feeling of fellowship and belonging with
others, as a result of sharing common

interests and goals.

 

Our VP of Internal Development, Nikki,
planned three amazing social events,

including a henna social, mentor/mentee
tailgate, & movie night!

Socials 
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Brooke Rossm
an

"I am a junior majoring in Business
Administration with a specialization in Finance,
Marketing, and Economics in Agribusiness. In

my free time, I enjoy painting, cooking, and
spending time with family! I love FWIB not only

because of the amazing women I've met and
grown close with along the way, but also

because of how empowered and strong this
club makes me feel. Being involved with FWIB
has encouraged and pushed me to be the best

version of myself, both personally and
professionally. I am so grateful and proud to be

a part of such a wonderful organization!"
- Brooke Rossman

Member SpotlightCommunity:

Some of our members volunteering at
Mill Creek Horse Farm in Alachua,

Florida!


